
COTTONWOOD CREEK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION  

Request for Nominations for HOA Board of Directors 
for 2024-2025 

 
 
Starting January 01, 2024, two Board seats are open.  If you are interested in becoming a member 
of the HOA Board, please submit your name for nomination and to be placed on the ballot.  The 
Board acts as the elected representatives of the Cottonwood Creek Community. As such, it is 
important to have active participation by the homeowners.  To qualify, you must be a 
homeowner, current on HOA and Assessment dues, who is able and willing to attend most HOA 
meetings and help the Board serve our community.  Please submit your name for the ballot to 
Sheri Stanek at slstanek55@gmail.com by November 19, 2023. 

 
 

Nominee(s)  

 

 
 
*Two Year Term 
 
**Annual HOA and Road Assessment Dues must be current to hold position and for ballot to 
count. 
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